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06	July	2021	
	
Committee	Secretary	
Economics	and	Governance	Committee	
Parliament	House	
George	Street	
Brisbane	Qld	4000	
	
Re:	Public	Health	and	Other	Legislation	(Further	Extension	of	Expiring	
Provisions)	Amendment	Bill	2021	
	
Dear	Sir	or	Madam;	
	
I	would	like	to	strongly	oppose	the	extension	of	all	points	in	the	expiring	
provisions	in	the	Public	and	Other	Legislation	Amendment	Bill	2021	tabled	to	
the	Committee	by	the	Minister	for	Health	and	Ambulance	Services,	the	Hon	
Yvette	D’Ath	MP.	
	
My	reasons	are	as	follows;	
	

• Subsequent	to	the	beginning	of	the	disastrous	response	to	the	“pandemic”	
there	is	now	irrefutable	evidence	that	there	is	no	“pandemic”	an	it	is	now	
proven	that	governments	around	the	world	in	their	attempt	to	justify	a	
complete	overreaction,	falsely	inflated	COVID-19	numbers	and	attributed	
many	other	comorbidities	to	COVID-19	and	recorded	them	as	such.	

	
• The	data	now	shows	that	all	scientific	modeling	that	led	to	the	initial	

worldwide	response	was	grossly	exaggerated	and	subsequent	responses	
have	been	just	as	bad,	and	in	some	cases,	worse	and	it	has	all	been	based	
on	flawed	science.		

	
• Following	a	citizen’s	petition	recently,	a	Lisbon	Court	in	Portugal	was	

forced	to	provide	verified	COVID-19	mortality	data	and	in	doing	so	it	was	
revealed	that	152	people	had	succumbed	to	COVID-19	and	not	the	17,000	
that	was	claimed,	0.9%	of	verified	cases.	There	have	been	similar	reports	
from	around	the	world	showing	a	similar	situation.	

	
• The	completely	irresponsible	and	gross	overreaction	by	all	Governments	

and	Territories	of	Australia,	including	Queensland	led	to	an	
unprecedented	collapse	of	many,	many	livelihoods,	many	small	
businesses	collapsed	and	many	everyday	Australians	lost	their	jobs	
because	of	this	negligent	response.	

	
• There	have	been	many	people	that	have	not	been	able	to	farewell	loved	

ones,	some	have	made	the	news,	it	is	reprehensible	that	this	still	occurs,	
even	when	the	science	now	proves,	unchallenged,	that	COVID-19	is	no	
more	deadly	than	the	seasonal	flu.		
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• There	is	absolutely	no	reason	whatsoever	that	there	should	be	any	
extension	to	the	current	expiring	provisions,	in	fact,	there	is	no	grounds	
to	have	any	provisions	regarding	COVID-19	at	all.	

	
	
	
The	affects	that	the	current	responses	to	COVID-19	have	been	disastrous,	not	
only	have	ten’s	of	thousands	of	people	lost	their	livelihoods,	there	has	been	an	
unprecedented	increase	in	all	other	health	related	issues,	one	has	to	only	see	the	
data	and/or	speak	to	healthcare	professionals,	particularly	those	in	mental	
health	to	realize	the	extent	of	the	problem.	
	
The	fallout	and	recovery	from	the	disastrous	response	will	continue	for	years	to	
come,	sadly,	many	will	never	recover	from	this	at	all.	
	
This	not	only	affects	adults,	but,	what	about	the	children	that	have	lost	15	
months	of	“normal”	life,	with	no	end	in	site,	I	would	ask	you	to	look	deep	within	
yourselves	and	make	the	only	decision	that	is	correct,	moral	and	with	the	best	
interests	of	Queenslanders	across	all	divides	at	heart	and	reject	the	Public	
Health	and	Other	Legislation	(Further	Extension	of	Expiring	Provisions)	
Amendment	Bill	2021.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely.	
Steve	Ramsay	
	
Mailing	Address	 	 E-mail	Address	
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